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From: Radio Station <b995fm@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2016 12:02 PM
To: Ann Neff; Edward Brown
Subject: Surrendering of Class B Liquor License and more
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

This letter has been drafted for the sole purposes of establishing that |, Edward A. Brown Jr., do
hereby and hereon wishes to officially surrender my Class B liquor and tavern dancefinstrumental
licenses to operate a licensed establishment within the city of West Allis, WI. As your sub-committee
may or may not be aware, my ability to legally hold said license has become a moot point seeing that
the venue, and namely my organization, The Wisconsin Beverage and Entertainment Partners LLC.,
lost its assigned leasing rights to lease the commercial property at 7211 W. Greenfield Avenue on
January 31st of this calendar year. Thereby negating our need for the aforementioned licenses.

Due to its direction under members of my contingent since April of 2015 and its most recent set of
occurrences within the venue and internal strife, | agreed with the property's ownership, namely Suzy
Ball, that an end for the business was in the best interests of the City of West Allis and myself as | do
operate other venues within Milwaukee and my reputation in them as such is unblemished.

| would like to sincerely thank Mayor Dan Devine, Alderman Gary Barczak, Ms. Ann Neff and
Alderwoman Cathi Probst for their honest, fair-handed advisement and professional tenor along the
way as we attempted to launch the business along the Greenfield corridor in beautiful, historic-
downtown West Allis. My name attached to this document shall serve as my official electronic
signature.

Best regards,
Edward A. Brown Jr.
The M.O.R.E Group
KISS Ultra Lounge

The Milwaukee Globe-Constitution Newspaper
WWW.mgcnewspaper.com




